
 

 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 2021-2022 

Applications for Open Enrollment/Lottery are now available.  Interested families may pick them 

up through our meal distribution drive-thru from 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. (starting 1/21/2021).  

The application deadline is Friday-February 26th.  Applications can be dropped off at the school 

office on the following dates/times 

• Thursdays from 8:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. (1/21, 2/4, 2/11, 2/18 and 2/25) 

• Fridays from 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. (1/22, 1/29, 2/5, 2/12, 2/19 and 2/26) 

 

FAMILY SURVEY (FOR RETURNING BV FAMILIES) 

The Family Survey will be mailed out on Monday-January 25th to the oldest/only child in the 

family.  Families are to indicate if they are returning, or not returning to BV and indicate if they 

have a younger sibling entering TK/Kindergarten.  Surveys are due Monday-February 1st.  

They should be dropped off through our drive-thru between the hours of 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.   

 

Please note:  Only 6th grade families who have a sibling entering TK/Kindergarten need to 

complete and submit the survey. 


